
W E E K L Y   U P D A T E
March 25, 2022

MBS Parents,

We’ve made it to spring break! This next week will be a great time to relax and en-
joy time with family and friends. There are a few things we want to remind you of 
before the break.

Construction continues at MBHS, MBJH and BWF. Meanwhile, Crestline is now 
beginning the addition of their new gym. We’ve made tremendous strides since 
the beginning of construction last May. All of our students and staff have been 
flexible in order to best maintain a structured learning environment, which is 
greatly appreciated!

We have lots of events coming up in the final two months of school. Please be sure 
to stay up to date by following us on social media and checking your email with 
information from your local school.

As a school system, we are partnering with ALL IN Mountain Brook and the 
MBHS football team to bring in Damon West to speak to the community on April 
12 at 6pm at MBHS. He has spoken nationwide and will presnet his talk “The Cof-
fee Bean.” The elementary school track meet presented by the Mountain Brook 
City Schools Foundation will take place April 13-14 at MBHS. Student Showcase 
returns on Monday, April 25 from 5-7 p.m. in Crestline Village by the library. 
More information on these events as well as many others can be found on our 
website and social media.

We hope you have a safe and relaxing spring break. We will see you in April!

+ Seven MBHS students were recently
recognized at the state level for their
accomplishments in the field of comupter 
science. Read here.

+ Take in a show! Click here to see the list of 
student performances district-wide.

PICTURE OF THE WEEK

+ The story of the Spartans No. 1 fan, Bergen 
Wilkinson, was recently shared on WVTM 
NBC 13! Click here to watch.

Students at MBE get ready for spring break!

GOOD NEWS

https://www.mtnbrook.k12.al.us/Page/22831
https://www.mtnbrook.k12.al.us/Page/22839
https://www.mtnbrook.k12.al.us/Page/22824

